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SPRING TO-DO’S 

Hunting season may be over, 

but outdoor activities are still 

in full swing at Hawkeye.  Our 

overnight guests can enjoy a 

variety of activities.  Fishing is 

always free of charge, so bring 

your poles. Range time can also 

be reserved prior to your stay. 

 
   

 

OPEN DATES 

We currently have open dates, 

including limited weekends, for 

April and May. Call now to 

reserve your Hawkeye getaway 

before the summer rush.    

SPRING IS HERE 
         

 

With warm weather and spring rains 

upon us, we say goodbye to another 

great hunting season at Hawkeye.  We 

have had a great time with all of you 

who joined us for your upland and 

whitetail adventures this season. 

We would like to encourage all our 

guests who are interested in a visit next 

season to take some time and check your 

calendars for fall.  If you haven’t already 

reserved, please give us a call now to 

ensure you get the preferred dates for 

your group during the 2023-24 season.  

In fact, it has become customary for 

many of our groups to reserve dates for 

their next visits during their 

current stay to secure dates that 

work for everyone. 

We at Hawkeye are working hard to 

expand capacity for more groups, 

and we want to be sure that each 

and every one of you that wants to 

hunt with us can do so.  Please let 

us know if we can help you plan in 

advance for your next outing. 

**Like/Follow us on social media 

for Spring and Summer 

updates!** 

SUMMER 

VACATION STAYS 

Our summer calendar is filling 

up fast and we are happy to see 

so many familiar names on our 

reservation list.  We have 

limited availability for summer 

so if you have flexible dates and 

want to join us, call to set up 

your stay today. 

Hawkeye Office: 936-598-1000  

http://www.hawkeyehunting.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HawkeyeHuntingClub
http://www.instagram.com/hawkeyehuntingclub
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Spring and Summer Activities 

Now that our hunting season is officially closed, we are focusing on 

preparing the property for spring and summer guests.  Aside from 

enjoying nature and our beautiful lodges, warm season guests at 

Hawkeye can enjoy a variety of outdoor activities.  From fishing our 

well-stocked lakes, to shooting at one of our 3 shotgun ranges or our 

rifle range, to just hanging out by the pool after a nice walk around 

our wooded property, there is something here at Hawkeye for 

everyone all year long. 

We have shotguns available for rental as well, and we are fortunate 

to have guides that specialize in shotgun instruction who can assist 

new and intermediate shooters upon request.  Remember to book 

your shooting sports activities in advance of your arrival to ensure 

availability. 

 

  

HAWKEYE HUNTING CLUB 
Up to Our Axles in Field Maintenance 

As we hurry to complete field work, mulching, and seeding in between much 

needed spring rains, we often accidentally find unexpected time to reflect.  

We have big plans for next season and are grooming our fields with plans 

to add a couple new fields and, with any luck and some good rain, even 

better cover.  We are stuck on maintaining well-kept fields that are pleasant 

to walk, hold birds tight, and won’t bog you down in briars! 

 

 

  

BY THE NUMBERS: 
Tips to stay ready for hunting season all year long.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

01 
Maintain all equipment.  

Clean/oil guns and check 

periodically to prevent 

rust and corrosion. 

 

02 
Practice makes perfect.  

Target shooting will 

keep skills sharp – 

Hawkeye has 4 ranges 

open all year to help. 

03 
Stay in shape.  Big game 

and upland hunts mean 

walking.  Walk outdoors 

often.  Bring a bird dog! 

 

04 
PLAN/BOOK YOUR 

HUNTS EARLY.  Don’t 

miss out on your 

preferred hunt dates. 

 


